[image: ]
Birchfield Primary is continuing to use Atom Learning!
Dear Parents/Carers,
In the upcoming term, your child will be using the online learning platform, Atom School, at Birchfield Primary.
Atom School is a free platform that helps pupils succeed in English, maths and science, as well as verbal and non-verbal reasoning. Atom School supports our teachers and students in experiencing a more personalised approach to teaching and learning.
Some parents/guardians may already be familiar with Atom Learning through your use of their home learning platform, Atom Home. Atom School is a separate product that has been designed for schools.
Supporting your child with Atom School 
You will shortly receive your child’s login details, which you can use to create your Atom School parent/guardian account. 
This is a key part of our safeguarding provision that enables your child to use Atom School outside school, for example, to complete a homework assignment. This account will also allow you to track your child’s progress throughout the year. This guide shows you how to activate your free parent account and what you can access through it.

N.B. If your email address is already shown, click ‘forgot password’ to generate a password setup email. 
If, for any reason, you would like to be excluded from this resource, please do let me know directly.
Want to receive updates about your child’s progress?
Atom is committed to providing you with valuable progress data & helpful educational resources to support your child’s learning. To receive progress updates, free learning resources & invites to holiday live lessons, simply ‘opt-in’ via your parent/guardian account.
We will share more information about Atom School in due course. If you have any questions in the meantime please reach out to me directly. 
Best wishes,
Mr J Aldred
Deputy Head Teacher
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